
 

Since 1963, the dress and grooming code has been a time-honored tradition at Bishop Dwenger High School. Agreement 

to abide by our code is part of being a BD student.   Studies have proven that students have a greater chance of remaining 

focused during the school day when other factors such as attire are not a competing issue. Since BD has a dress code 

versus a uniform, it is necessary to place restrictions on clothing. Our goal is not that every student looks the same, but 

that students present themselves in a modest fashion.   

1. Only the BDHS-approved uniform sweater/outer-garments purchased through the school may be worn. No jacket/fleece 
may be worn except for the approved uniform garments purchased through the school.  

2. All apparel must fit appropriately.  
The BDHS uniform shirt (polo for ladies; dress-shirt and tie for gentlemen) must be worn under the sweater/outer 
garment at all times and remain visible. 

1. New Tartan:  For the 2020-21 School year, BD will begin the transition from a red/black tartan to the khaki/white/navy 
tartan (see left) over the course of the next three years. By the 2023-2024 school year, only the khaki/white/navy tartan 
will be worn. Freshman girls may wear hand-me-downs of the red/black skirt, but will not be permitted to wear them 
once the 2023-2024 school year arrives. 

2. Vendor:  New skirts will be purchased from Flynn O’Hara (flynohara.com) at a portal made specifically for Bishop 
Dwenger.    
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